
From: Noah Souza [mailto :noah. souza~gmai1 .com]
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 10:2 1 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Electric Supply Rates

Ijust learned that Liberty Utilities will be raising it’s rates next month from $0.07732 to $0.154.
I understand that supply rates typically incrcasc in the winter but the previous two years this has
only been by 1 or 2 cents per kilowatt hour. For someone with moderate electric usage, this is a
$400 seasonal increase over last year! Why are they being permitted to double their rates?

--Noah


